
 
 
 

990 Palm Street      San Luis Obispo, CA  93401 
 

 

February 5, 2016 

 

 

Addendum No. 2 

Request for Proposals No. 91430 

PARKING CITATION PROCESSING 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

The letter serves as notice of the City of San Luis Obispo’s determination to cancel the invitation 

for Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 91430, Parking Citation Processing, at this time.  

 

The City has determined that it would be in its best interest to cancel the solicitation and reject 

all proposals. This decision is made in accordance with Section B: General Terms and 

Conditions within the proposal documents, in which the City of San Luis Obispo reserves the 

right to accept or reject any or all proposals, or any part thereof, and to waive any technicalities. 

 

The City will be re-issuing a new RFP for this service at a later date. The City apologizes for any 

inconveniences this may have caused. 

 

For more information, please contact Alexander Fuchs at afuchs@slocity.org  
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